
September 4th, 2018 
 
Dear 2nd grade parents, 
 

No one knows your child better than you do! As a parent, your perception of my 

student is a valuable resource; the more I know and understand about your child, the 

more effective I can be as his/her teacher.  

I would appreciate your participation in a “parent homework assignment” that 

will be of great value to me, then. Sometime in the next week, please write me a letter 

introducing your child. I ask that these letters be returned to me through your child, or 

via email at ​dlong@stlukeshoreline.org​, by the ​end of the day Friday, September 7th.  

In this letter, I ask that you include a brief biography, any problems, special 

abilities, fears, strengths, weaknesses, and past school experiences your child has had. 

You might also want to tell me about your expectations for this school year - from me, 

your child, and St. Luke’s. Please include any information that you want me to keep in 

mind while I work with your child.  

I understand the start of the school year requires a lot of your time and attention, 

so I thank you for taking the time and effort to help with this important assignment! I 

look forward to reading your letters soon, and I will respond to any issues and/or 

concerns during Fall conferences, or sooner (if requested). 

  
Sincerely, 

Danielle Long 
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